
                        
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Keith McFarlane, IT Director 
 
DATE:  March 14, 2025 
 
RE:  Financial & Utility Billing Migration Contract 
 

 

BS&A Software is the preferred vendor after review of the City’s recent RFP for the 

Financial & Utility Billing Migration. The following contract is the standard contract for 

BS&A Software. City Attorney Curt Poore and City staff have reviewed the contract. Staff 

recommends approval of the contract with BS&A Software. 

If you have questions, please contact me at kmcfarlane@jacksonmo.org or at 573-243-

3568 x 2017. 
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